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Robert D. Meehan

Fair Director - Regulatory NH

P4:1int 770 Elm Street, 1 St Floor

communications Manchester, NH 03101

December 28, 2016

Ms. Debra A. lowland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: CRS 15-243: Northern New England Telephone Operations LLC — License by
Notification of Existing Crossings on Existing Poles

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find an original and six copies of a list of 8 1 previously identified crossings
where Northern New England Telephone Operations LLC d/b/a FairPoint Communications
(“fairPoint”) seeks a license by notification to cross state land or public waters pursuant to RSA
371 :17-b.

The attached list represents the remainder of crossings of state lands or waters from FairPoint’ s
initial filing of June 1 7, 201 5 for which licensing by notification of existing crossings on existing
poles under RSA 3 71 : 1 7-b is warranted. All other crossings identified in FairPoint’ s initial filing
either were previously licensed by the Commission in the normal course ofbusiness, granted a
license in CR5 15-243 (see CR 08-001-15 issued August 4, 2015) or in CR5 16-291 (see Order
Nos. 25,949 and 25,962 issued September 30, 201 6 and October 28, 201 6, respectively), or were
subsequently determined to no longer exist, no longer cross state land or waterways, or were
duplicate entries.

An electronic copy ofthis filing will be emailed to the service list today.

Please direct any questions you may have regarding this filing to my attention at 603-656-8116
or via email at robert.meehan@fairpoint.com.

Thank you.

Best regards,

Robert D. Meehan


